
From:
To: Local Plan
Subject: Local plan
Date: 25 October 2021 21:39:20

The proposed local plan is not sound.
The council should focus its efforts on developing brownfield land before releasing any green belt land for
development. The implications of this plan will be catastrophic for the future development of warrington. In
truth the traffic is terrible as it is and with another 4200 homes being built  each likely to house two vehicles
without developing basic road infrastructure or bridge crossings is destined to ruin our great town. In conclusion
the council must reconsider this proposal and think about the potential repercussions to recklessly trying to
grow the town. By all means build new homes for new families and businesses but infrastructure is the
foundation to growth. Build the foundations well. Thankyou.




